
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
         

                                       
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
I can’t believe how fast 
May has flown by! Our 
students were busy this 
month with a number 
of events.  This month, 
the students enjoyed 
participating in our 
International European 
Day. We dedicated 
some time in class to 
navigate through the 
web and look up 
interesting facts about 
famous people and 
traditional food in 
Ukraine. How exciting!  
 

Throughout the month, 
the students learned 
about adverbs 
through mime games 
and exercises. They 
also learned new 
vocabulary words 
related to Mother’s 
Day.  
 
In Math, the students 
were learning about  
geometry. We focused 
on 3D shapes and 
learned to identify 
sides, corners and 
faces. We also learned 
about symmetry.  
 

In Science, the 
students learned 
about fish. They 
became familiar with 
their characteristics 
and their physical 
features.  
 
In Art, the students 
made Mother’s Day  & 
Spring crafts.  
 
Happy Learning!  

Mrs.Sandra 
 
 
 
 
 
In Mathematics,  
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________ 
______________________ 
 
In Social Studies,  
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

Parent Teacher 
Meetings- June 14 
 
Corpus Christi (Day off)- 
June 16 
 
Last Day of School- June 
24 
 
 

 
 


